
 

Establishment of COVID-19 Essential Committees    
 
Members will recall that the PSA participated in a virtual meeting on 9 May 2020, during which it was 
resolved that the committees consisting of the employer and labour will be established. The employer 
undertook to send a communique to the teachers’ unions, to nominate representatives in each of the 
7 committees. Subsequently, the employer sent the same on 15 May 2020, stating that the names be 
submitted on or before 19 May.  
 
The PSA is therefore expected to submit 7 names of members to serve in the following committees:  
 
- Curriculum and Examination Committee (CEC) 
- Covid-19 Essentials and Resources (Procurement) 
- Health and Safety and Psychosocial Support  
- Infrastructure (Including Learner Transport) 
- Orientation, Training and HR Provisioning  
- Institutional Development, Management and Governance (Including Restrictions) 
- E-Learning and E-Governance.  
  
The PSA will engage with the shop stewards to ensure capable cadres are nominated to serve in 
these committees to advance the interest of members.  
 
Members are urged to submit challenges and concerns through Whatsapp on 081 016 4998 or 079 
513 9856.   
 
Members will be kept updated of the development.  
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